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Short Bio

Dr. Gary W. Hunter is the Technical Lead for the Chemical Species Gas Sensors Team and Lead for Intelligent System Hardware in the Sensors and Electronics Branch at NASA Glenn Research Center. He received his BS in Physics and Philosophy at Michigan State University in 1980 and his Ph.D. in Physics in 1986. He worked for three years at Engelhard Corp. before joining NASA in 1990. Since his arrival at NASA Glenn, he has been involved with the design, fabrication, and testing of sensors esp. chemical species gas sensors. This work has included the use of both micro and nano technology as well as the integration of sensor technology into smart systems. In 1995, he was co-recipient of an R&D 100 for one of the 100 most significant inventions of the year for the development of an Automated Hydrogen Leak Detection System used on the Ford automotive assembly line.  Since then, technology he has led the development of has been chosen, demonstrated, or applied in applications such as the Space Shuttle, NASA Helios Vehicle, X-33, X-43, International Space Station, Jet Engine Test Stands, and on the Ford U Car. Dr. Hunter has taught short courses on chemical sensing technology for three years at Sensors Expo and Georgia Institute of Technology, co-authored a book chapter, and is involved in a range of sensor related technology development. Dr. Hunter is past Chair of the Sensors Division of the Electrochemical Society, a member of the Controls, Diagnostics, and Instrumentation Committee for the International Gas Turbine Institute, and past member of the AIAA Sensors Technology Committee. He has been awarded the NASA Group Achievement Award (2004), NASA Turning Goals into Reality Award (2003), Silver Snoopy (2000), NASA Exceptional Achievement Medal (1998), NASA Group Achievement Award (1998), and Space Flight Awareness Award (1997).  Recent work in fire detection sensor systems has awarded an R&D 100 Award and a TGIR Associate Administrators Choice Award in 2005.
